
Kitsap County Homes for All presents 

Community meetings with the Homes for All coalition to 
learn how tiny cabin villages can serve as part of a                 

coordinated response to homelessness in Kitsap County. 

Everyone is welcome to attend! 

Aug. 15 — Port Orchard  

6:30—8:30 p.m. 

Givens Community Center 

1026 Sidney Ave.  

Aug. 29  — Kingston  

6:30—8:30 p.m. 

Village Green Community 

Center, 26159 Dulay Road NE 

Sept. 11 — Bremerton 

6:30—8:30 p.m. 

Norm Dicks Center 

345 6th St.   

Sept. 27— Bainbridge Island 

6:30—8:30 p.m. 

Rolling Bay Presbyterian Church 

11042 Sunrise Drive NE 

 

 

Coordinated by the Kitsap County League of Women Voters. For more information , contact Sue Hughes at suhughes111@comcast.net . 

To learn more about the Homes for All coalition, contact Tim Blair at  tblairkairos@hotmail.com . 

mailto:suhughes111@comcast.net

